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	Notice of Possible Quorum

[bookmark: apMeetingDateLong][bookmark: apMeetingTime]Monday, March 31, 2025 at 5:30 PM
[bookmark: apMeetingVenue]400 W. Bailey Street, Ponder, TX 76259


 
[bookmark: apAgenda]NOTICE
Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of the Town of Ponder Council Members at a School Board meeting on March 31, 2025.  This is not a Town of Ponder meeting.  
No Council Action will be taken; no deliberations will be held; and no Council business will be conducted.  This meeting is not intended to be a meeting at which Town business will be conducted.  While matters associated with and affecting the Town may be presented, there will be no discussion by Council Members and no votes or other action will be taken.  Any action based upon data observed or discussed during this meeting will be made the subject of a subsequent, properly posted agenda.  This notice is posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act (Texas Gov’t Code, Chapter 551).

I certify that this notice was posted at 102 W. Bailey Street, Ponder, TX 76259 on the 		 day of 				, 2025 at 			 am/pm
							
Sheri Clearman, Town Secretary
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